
 

                             Hitters Pickleball Re-Opening Overview 
Arrival 
We would like to draw attention to the top three most important protocols 
 
• Please make sure you do not have symptoms of COVID-19 or flu, including but not limited to, breathing difficulties, 
cough or fever, before entering the club.  
• Please stay home if you have been in contact with any known person with COVID-19 within the past 14 days and/or 
you may have any compromised immunity.  
• Please be certain that hands are thoroughly washed and sanitized before arrival. 
 
At the Club 
• Only players with reservations or Open Play players are permitted in the facility, no spectators. 
• Our upstairs locker rooms and lounge area will be temporarily closed. 
• Towel service will be temporarily suspended. Members are encouraged to bring clean towels. 
• Your Pickleball experience can be virtually touch free with the use of Punch Cards. 
• Our facility will be touch free from entrance to your court. 
• Doubles and singles will be permitted. 

 
On-court Pickleball Guidelines from USAPA 

• Clean and wipe down your paddles and water bottles. Do not share paddles or any other equipment or clothing.  
• Players should keep a minimum of 6 feet social distancing with opponents and partners at all times. 
• Bring a full personal use water bottle(s).  
• Bring tissues or a handkerchief for contained sneezing and coughing or consider wearing a mask.  
• Consider wearing face mask.   
• Use new pickleballs and a new grip or fresh tape on your paddle handle if possible.  
• Coordinate with your play group so that each person serves with a different color ball. If multiple colors are not an 
option, use a sharpie and prominently mark personal pickleballs with your initials.  
• Please exit the court as soon as play is completed and within your reservation time frame and please promptly exit the 
club after play.  
• Use hand sanitizer immediately after your match is over.  
 
Facility Precautions 
• Our facility has been completely sanitized and deep cleaned.   
• We are strictly adhering to the Wisconsin Guidance on Preparing Workplaces for COVID-19. 
• Our staff has been trained on all COVID-19 facility protocols.  
• The facility will be sanitized on a scheduled regular basis.  
• The building will be serviced by BiodomeProtect. 


